Diana Ortiz

From: Diana Ortiz

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 4:27 PM

To: ‘michelle.lobo@countyofnapa.org’; 'Stacey.Harrington@countyofnapa.org'

Subject: CCR Certification Form for CA2800059

Attachments: 2021 MST Consumer Confidence Report.docx; CCR Certification for Main Street Sutter Home Public

Water System.docx

Hello,

| am not sure if this is required by the county, but | have attached a CCR Certification for our CCR which was made
available to our employees on June 28, 2022. | have attached a copy of our CCR as well.

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thank you!



